
Hello Mr. LaBombard and Ms. Aalderink, 
 
My name is Michael Ger. I am writing on behalf of myself and my partner, David Dinh. We live at 
345 McVea Drive in Douglas, MI. We are reaching out to you to share our concern regarding the 
proposed phase III development of the West Shore Development (the old West Shore golf 
course). 
 
As currently proposed, this development would have McVea Drive as its singular entry and exit 
point. As residents of this street, we are extremely concerned about this. We have already lived 
through the development of the Westshore HOA. That development, while far smaller 
(approximately 7 homes) than what is being proposed in phase III, significantly increased traffic 
on McVea Drive, both during the construction phase of Westshore HOA and currently on an 
ongoing basis. McVea Drive is a very small and narrow road. The possibility of still greater 
traffic, as a result of providing access to the proposed 22 additional homes, is extremely 
worrying from a resident’s perspective. 
 
Could you please bring this to the attention of the Douglas City Planning Commission and the 
City Council? We would appreciate it greatly. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and attention, 

Michael Ger 
 

345 McVea Drive 
Douglas, MI 49406 
415-298-6864 
 


